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Just a reminder that any snacks
sent in for your child’s class must
be healthy.   You can find a list of
healthy snacks in the Wellness
Guidelines for elementary schools
on the PCSB website.

Dear Families,
As we move into this season of Thanksgiving, we are very thankful to have you as part of our
PCE family. We are grateful for your partnership and for your children we get to nurture each
day. 
When we return from Thanksgiving break our Cycle 2 testing will begin for students in PreK- 5th
grade for reading and math.  Teachers will share with you the days your child will be testing. Be
sure your child is in school, on time, and ready. Parents, your child’s attendance is crucial to
their success in school. Each day missed results in lost learning. Students should only miss for
sickness and appointments should be scheduled after school as much as possible. As a
reminder students cannot be signed out after 2:20 and you need your ID when signing out your
child. 

Upcoming Events

Thanksgiving Break Nov. 25-Nov. 29 

Stories With Santa: Dec. 5th at 6:00 

Winter Break: Dec. 23-Jan. 3

Holiday Concert Info 

Come see the PCE Chorus at
Holiday in the Park at England
Brothers Park.
             Friday, December 6th 
           Chorus sings at 6:10 P.M

Healthy Snacks Bus Information 
Bus Reminders
Arrive at the stop 10 minutes prior to
pick up time. Your child can only get
on and off at their assigned stop.
Appropriate behavior is expected by
all students when at the bus stop and
while riding the bus. 

https://www.pcsb.org/Page/26421
https://www.pcsb.org/Page/26421

